
Expert Talk to 40 Senior Secondary School Students 

 

Dr. Raymond Wong hosted an Expert Talk on the topic of “Today’s Accountants” on 

Tuesday, 4 December 2018 on the CityU campus. Around 40 Secondary Four and 

Five students from the Chinese YMCA Secondary School attended the talk. These 

students are studying BAFS for the Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education. 

The students found the talk very interesting and informative. 

Dr. Wong commented that the students were eager to participate, so he greatly 

enjoyed the talk and his interactions with the students. He expressed his hope that the 

talk would help the students pursue their dreams and find a suitable stage upon which 

to display their talents in the near future. 

 

 

 

 


